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Memorandum 

To:  Election Commission 

From: Cheryl E. Rottmann, City Clerk 

Date:  3/26/25 

Re:  Precinct Workers  

 

I am in the process of finalizing the Precinct Inspector list for the 
Election Commission.   I am still waiting for a few people to call back 
and confirm their appointments.  I will present a list to the Election 

Commission at the meeting for review and authorization. 
 


